

Dear kindergarten parents/guardians,

Congratulations! Your child is getting ready to start kindergarten. This is an exciting transition that often comes with mixed emotions for the entire family. You may be looking forward to this new change, though you may also have concerns about before and after school care for your child while you are at work.

At PLASP, we give parents peace of mind while providing high-quality, licensed programs for children who need care before school starts, and at the end of the school day. PLASP currently provides programs at your child's school.

PLASP Child Care Services is a charitable organization that operates on a not-for-profit basis, providing early learning and child care programs to families in Peel Region and Toronto.

Children's safety has always been our number one priority. By adhering to strict public health and the ministry of education guidelines, and by working with the school boards, we can assure you we're doing everything possible to keep your child safe.



Our before and after school programs include:

- Healthy morning and afternoon snack
- Programs available from 7:30 a.m. until school starts and from school end until 6:00 p.m.
- Engaging activities that follow the Ministry of Education's *How Does Learning Happen?*document

Our RECE staff work collaboratively with kindergarten teachers and classroom RECEs to ensure a smooth transition throughout the day for your child.

To register your child in one of our programs, please visit **plasp.com**. We look forward to having your child in one of our programs.

Thank you.